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The North Quarter Park Master Plan Committee held a Special
Meeting/Site Walk on Monday, May 12, 2014, at North Quarter Park.
The special meeting/site walk began at 5:00 PM.

In attendance were Committee members Bob Gorman, Rick Nygard, Matt
Sanders, Dean Amato, Doreen Joslow, Steven Tiezzi and Ed Meehan.
Also present were Linda Fox (Chester Librarian) and Chris Moore
(resident).

Members did a walking tour of North Quarter Park and there was a
consensus to share ideas for possible program uses.

It was agreed Steven Tiezzi will prepare a summary of program use
ideas prior to the next meeting to be held on Tuesday, May 20, 2014,
at 5:00 PM at the site.

The meeting adjourned at 6:05 PM on motion of Sanders, seconded by
Tiezzi, and unanimously approved.

Respectfully submitted,
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Judith R. Brown, Recording Secretary



